Minutes of Mouldsworth Parish Council Meeting.
Monday 29th April 2019

Councillors Present
                     Cllr G Jones
                     Cllr M Garnett
                     Cllr A Lowry

2019/013 Apologies
                     Apologies were received from Cllr P Willis and Cllr H Paesler. Both of these       
                     Councillors have tendered their resignation and the Parish Council wish to                                  
                     express their sincere thanks and gratitude for all their past efforts and
                     contribution.

Residents in Attendance
                    Ms A Gillett
                    Mr P Robinson
                    Mr H Green

 2019/014 Minutes of Previous Meeting
                    Minutes of the previous meeting were taken as read and approved.
                    Proposed by Cllr Jones and seconded by Cllr Garnett

2019/015  Matters Arising
                   There were no matters arising.

2019/016  Finance
                    See attached

2019/017  Planning
a)  The application for planning on the land at Station Road has been withdrawn
 However it is expected to be re-submitted.
b)  It has been suggested that the Quarry on Stable Lane might be used as a 4X4
 driving instruction area. A watching brief to be kept.
c)  The application at Willow Cottage is currently in the hands of the          
  inspectorate awaiting decision.

2019/018   Correspondence
                    There was no relevant correspondence.
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2019/019   Any Other Business
a)   The topic of a Neighbourhood Plan was raised and the Chairman reiterated         
   that the Parish Council’s stance on the subject remains unchanged in that  
   there is no particular appetite to produce one.
   It was hypothetically suggested by Mr H Green, a local resident “Would the      
    Parish Council support and endorse a request for a grant”. This to be taken
    Into consideration.
b)    It was proposed and agreed that all future meetings be more strictly 
   controlled in order that the meetings be run correctly.

                     Date of next meeting 22nd July 2019 at the Goshawk Pub, Station Road,
                     Mouldsworth.
 
                     There being no further business the Chairman declared the meeting closed at       
                      9.21pm.















